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Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 

Further to our letter no. PKR:SG: 17:24 dated 5th March 2024, this is to inform that the Company met M/s ICICI Securities, 
today at the Head Office of the Company in Gurugram.  
 

In the said meeting, the Company referred the same presentation(s)/ press release(s) which were already available on the 
website of the Company/ Stock Exchanges. 
 

This is for your information and record. 
 

Thanking you,  
Yours truly, 
 

NESTLÉ INDIA LIMITED 

 
 

PRAMOD KUMAR RAI  
COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER  

 

Subject: 
 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing 
Regulations”): Update on one-on-one institutional investor meet 
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